. DINGMAN-DELAWARE MIDDLE SCHOOL — MR. BRIAN MCCARTHY

On Tuesday, August 21, 2018, the Dingman-Delaware Middle School hosted an orientation for all new students to
the school for the 2018-2019 school year. The students were given an overview of the middle school facilities,
course offerings, after school activities, and rules and regulations.

On Wednesday, August 22, 2018, the Dingman-Delaware Middle School hosted an orientation for all incoming
sixth-grade students. All students rotated through four different sessions to help in their transition to the middle
school. The day ended with lunch in the cafeteria.

On Thursday, August 23, 2018, the Dingman-Delaware Middle School staff was welcomed back by our
superintendent, Dr. John Bell, in the high school auditorium. Upon completion of the meeting, the Dingman-
Delaware Middle School staff attended a faculty luncheon and meeting to prepare for the upcoming school year.
The custodial staff worked very hard over the summer getting the middle school ready for the first day of school.
On Monday, August 27, 2018, five hundred and fifty-four students arrived at the Dingman-Delaware Middle School.
The first day ran extremely well. Students attended orientation sessions held by Mr. McCarthy and Mrs. Santarelli.
Student handbooks were distributed to all students, the discipline policy was reviewed, along with encouraging all
students to be active members of their school both in and out of the classroom.

Summer projects at the Dingman-Delaware Middle School included adding an interactive Smart Whiteboard, and a
DaVinci 3D pro printer to our library. We were also able to enhance our computer lab with a SmartBoard. Our
faculty room was repainted and had new carpet and tile installed to better accommodate the flow of traffic.



